
Service Coordinator

5563 Sepulveda Blvd., Suite D
Culver City, CA 90230
T: (310) 390-8003 extension. 127
F: (310) 390-4393 Fax
svc@commlineinc.com
www.commlineinc.com

Subject: Service Call Commline Radio Issue Ticket & Invoice FOR YOUR INFORMATION
From: Lisa Schechter
Date: 06/06/2016 03:12 PM
To: Jim Omahen

Dear Jim:

Please find attached the service invoice for your records only.  UPS has a contract with Commline and this is for informational purposes 
only.

Thank you,

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Service Coordinator <svc@commlineinc.com>
Date: Friday, June 3, 2016 at 9:26 AM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: "cesar.acevedo@universalpro.com" <cesar.acevedo@universalpro.com>, Victor Bowers <Victor.Bowers@commlineinc.com>, 
Joe Shin <Joe.Shin@commlineinc.com>, James Jun <James.Jun@commlineinc.com>, Sam Kim <Sam.Kim@commlineinc.com>
Subject: Ticket & Invoice

Hello Lisa,
 
Enclosed to this email  I’ve attached a copy of your invoice for service ticket 4330. This is for the repeater visit done on 4000 Romain St. 
on June 1st, 2016. Hollywood Media District currently has a support agreement through (UPS) in effect, therefore, the invoice attached 
is only for your records. Once the repeater has been repaired we will reach out to you again to make arrangements to reinstall it. Please 
feel free to reach out to us should there be any questions or concerns.
 
Regards,
Itzel Ramadan
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